From: Susan Achtman <tbandsa@eatthlink.net>
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 3/26/2010 9:48 AM

Subject:

To: State Water Resources Control Board

From: Timothy Bower, property owner, 25291 Fly Cloud Road, The Sea
Ranch, CA 95497

It has come to my attention that the jmplementation of AB2121 could
leave me and my family without water suppty for an extended period of
time. Please extend the comment period for 90 days so 1 can review
and comment more extensively on how this will affect me. And please
hold public hearings and workshops in our North Coast Region that is
so affected by this proposed policy.

Thank you for your cansideration,

Timothy Bawer
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Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon
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